
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIS CLUBS AND SOCIETIES FAIR 

 
 

 
 

On 31st August, we held a well-attended and lively event to 
introduce the Clubs and Societies we have on offer this 
year. Each society had a stall run by the student President 
and Secretary and there was a lot on offer to keep us all 
entertained, including science experiments, live music, 
board games and artistic face painting, which we enjoyed 
while eating the delicious cookies and candy-floss provided 
by the Cookery Society. It was a lovely afternoon and we do 
hope that our students will make the most of the 
opportunities on offer this year and sign up to join as many 
Clubs and Societies as possible. 

 


